{Insert HR Manager’s Name}
Human resources Manager
{Insert company name}
{Insert company address}

Dear {Insert HR Manager name}

It has come to my attention that, unlike the large majority of health plans in the U.S, United Healthcare does not cover breast milk storage bags for its pregnant and new mom members. Breastmilk storage bags lower health care costs by helping to increase breastfeeding duration rates and the length of time a baby receives human milk. The bags are also essential to enabling nursing mothers to return to work.
I am kindly requesting that you contact our company’s United Healthcare employer representative and request the breast milk storage bag benefit be added to our health insurance plan. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

{Employee Signature}

{Employee first and last name} 
{Employee address}


